Room Parent Needed!

Hello Sheldon Families,

We are looking for one parent in each class to volunteer to be a “Room Parent"!
This is something new we are trying to help make sure everyone is up to date on everything going on at
Sheldon and in their child’s classrooms.
Our goal is to have one main parent, per class, that will be an information hub for all of the parents in
their class.
How you spread the word is up to you! One mass text to the whole classroom phone tree or the main parent
can text four people and then those parents will text four more parents and so on.
Whatever works for you and your class!

Some things you would be responsible for are:
1) Making sure all parents are on the phone tree
2) Coordinate with your teacher and parents regarding classroom needs including field trip chaperones,
party supplies, volunteers etc
3) Help ensure parents are aware of all events and volunteer opportunities throughout the year

Please choose one:

0 Yes | would love to be a room parent!
o No | cannot be a room parent but | may be able to:

o Volunteer in class
o Volunteer at events
o Help with donations of supplies
o Chaperone

Childs Name: Teacher:

Parent Name/Names:

Phone Number/Numbers:

The room parent coordinator, Lecia Rohrbach, will be in touch with all room parents to set up a
meeting to answer any questions and go over everything that the room parent role entails.
If you have any questions beforehand, please feel free to email Lecia at
LeciaRohrbach@aol.com

Future Volunteer Opportunities:
Afterschool sales and Fundraisers: Throughout the year directly after school
Walk-a-Thon: Friday October 6th during school hours
Halloween Dance: Friday Evening October 27th
Holiday Shop: December 11th-15th
Field trips: TBD
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